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Colorado College Transportation Master Plan Sets Fourth Meeting
Working Group to Refine Safety and Mobility Alternatives

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – Feb. 19​​, 2013 – Providing input to the Colorado College Transportation Master Plan, a working group of citizens, businesses, college students, faculty and staff has scheduled its fourth meeting to address the immediate and long-term transportation needs of the Colorado College campus and surrounding streets. During the meeting the Working Group will further refine the alternatives identified during previous meetings. The fourth Working Group meeting takes place:

Time/Date:
4 to 6:30 p.m., Tuesday, Feb. 26, 2013
Place:

Armstrong Hall, first floor Great Hall, 130 E. Cache La Poudre Street 
 Located at the northeast corner of Cascade and Cache La Poudre Street on the Colorado College campus. Enter on the south side of the building. Building #1 on the Campus Map: http://www.coloradocollege.edu/basics/campus/campusmap/
Parking:
Parking is available in the lot between Armstrong and Slocum Halls (where North Tejon Street ends at East Cache La Poudre Street), or on East Cache La Poudre

The seven-month study of pedestrian, motorist and bicyclist safety and mobility through and around the campus is led by N.E.S. Inc., a local land planning and urban design firm. The Working Group is analyzing current vehicle and pedestrian travel patterns and making recommendations for future improvements.
“The citizens and stakeholders participating in the study have focused on ways to improve mobility and safety on and around the campus in a way that also meets community values and is aesthetically pleasing,” said Colorado College President Jill Tiefenthaler. “Through an open, transparent and collaborative process, they have brought forward options that are compatible with the surrounding neighborhoods and business districts.  During this next meeting they will cull the best suggestions by determining potential implications and weighing how well each alternative meets community values.”
The meeting, open to public participation, will include a workshop format with break-out groups analyzing various aspects of the alternatives list. 
For more information about the meeting, send an email to transportationplan@coloradocollege.edu
or visit the project website at www.coloradocollege.edu/transportationplan
# # #
About Colorado College 
Colorado College is a nationally prominent, four-year liberal arts college that was founded in Colorado Springs in 1874. The college operates on the innovative Block Plan, in which its approximately 2,000 undergraduate students study one course at a time in intensive 3½-week segments. The college also 
offers a master of arts in teaching degree. For more information, visit www.ColoradoCollege.edu
